
RCW 13.34.147  Case review panel—Creation—Duties.  (1) Within 
the department's appropriations, the department shall ensure that a 
case review panel reviews cases involving dependent children where 
permanency is not achieved for children within eighteen months after 
being placed in out-of-home care.

(2) The case review panel shall be comprised of, at a minimum, a 
lead social services specialist and either the office of the family 
and children's ombuds or another external organization with child 
welfare experience.

(3) Beginning September 1, 2018, the panel shall review all cases 
where, after October 19, 2017, a dependent child reaches eighteen 
months in out-of-home placement and has not achieved permanency. This 
review must occur by the child's nineteenth month in out-of-home 
placement. At each case review, the panel must develop a plan of 
action, including recommended next steps for the department to take, 
to achieve permanency.

(4) The department is encouraged to convene the case review panel 
regularly to review other cases involving dependent children as needed 
to ensure stability and permanency is achieved and length of stay for 
children in out-of-home placement is reduced.  [2017 3rd sp.s. c 20 § 
6.]

Construction—Competitive procurement process and contract 
provisions—Conflict with federal requirements and Indian Child 
Welfare Act of 1978—2017 3rd sp.s. c 20: See notes following RCW 
74.13.270.
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